
 
 
August 6, 2012 
 
Att: Ruth – La Curacao 
 
From: Emilio Vega 
 
Re: FORO JUVENIL 
 
Date:   Friday, September 21, 2012 
Place:    Palace Theatre  
Address:    630 S. Broadway, Los Angeles, CA 
Time:   10:00am a 1:00pm 
 
The Youth Forum (Foro Juvenil) was created by Broadway International Film Festival 
Los Angeles in 2006 with a purpose of collecting different opinions from various young 
people about their expectations on society and what they could offer after obtaining a 
Bachelor or Master degree, or any type of education extension and enhancement after 
graduating high school.  Growth of new leadership and to enhance all emerging leaders’ 
communication skills within our community is the primary focus of this segment of the 
festival.   
 
On this panel each participant brings their choice subject matter, something that 
personally inspires them, and is given five minutes of time to present and speak on.   
Participants from the following schools include:  

 Cal-State Dominguez Hills 
 Cal-State Los Angeles 
 LACC 
 Santa Monica Community College 
 USC 
 UCLA 

 
The participants need not to be referred by any university or college and can sign-up out 
of their own volition.  If anyone thinks he or she would be a good candidate, they are 
more than welcome to be a part of the forum as all ages are welcome.   
 
A part of the award and contest process, we have a judge’s panel that awards the winners 
with the Best Subject or Best Presentation and Most Effective Delivery categories.  Some 
of the judges include:  Vivian Pantin Former General Consulate of Honduras, Writer 
Violeta Nuñez, and Alejandro Pelayo, Cultural Attache of the Mexican Consulate. 



The winner will receive their respective prize on the very same day and place upon 
completion of the forum contest. 
 
Language: English 
 
To register, participants can submit their one page application to both Emilio Vega and 
Fernando Nunez via e-mail: emiliovega@sbcglobal.net and fernandon@biff-la.com , or 
On-line in a couple of weeks, www.biff-la.com . 
 
All sponsor information is presented in our festival web-site, www.biff-la.com . 
 
We also invite you to participate with the forum moderators, if you choose, to obtain a 
hands-on understanding of what transpires during the contest and how it benefits the 
participants and the community. 
 
I look forward to La Curacao’s participation in our festival. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Emilio Vega 
Executive Director 
BIFFLA 
www.biff-la.com 
  


